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From: Adrian Szamreta 

I would propose that the route currently used by trucks removing nuclear 
waste that runs along Strachan be rerouted to one of the various side 
streets off of Bramley St. S that are north and south of Strachan.  

The reasons for this proposal are: 

(1) this route was previously agreed in respect of the original timeline and 
the proposal leads to continued noise and disruption for residents along the 
route for considerably longer than anticipated;  

(2) the Mason homes subdevelopment is now complete and through traffic 
connects through Strachan, adding a lot more stress/congestion/emissions 
to the route;  

(3) the make up of the neighbourhood has changed, with many more 
children present and playing along the route; and  

(4) there are multiple alternative routes that would be just as, if not more, 
efficient and it would be more equitable to change the route to another 
street at this time. 

 


